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TDI Commissioner Approves SLTX Stamping Fee Decrease
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SLTX

TDI Commissioner Approves SLTX Stamping Fee Decrease

Texas Department of Insurance Commissioner Kent Sullivan signed an Order decreasing the
stamping fee from the current rate of 0.15% of gross premium to 0.075%. The new fee will become

effective on January 1, 2021.

SLTX Question of the Month

Have any questions regarding new changes or SLTX processes? Send us your questions

today! We're more than happy to help!

Submit Your Questions Here!
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